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Budget perspectives for 2025:  

Funding public transportation 

 

The standing committee on finance and administration (Commission sur les finances et 

l’administration) will be consulting Montrealers regarding the city’s budget perspectives, 

more specifically as they pertain to the metropolitan funding of public transportation.  

 

The public consultation will provide the opportunity for the population and organizations to 

discuss the budget with elected officials and city employees, in order to bring up their 

concerns and ideas. 

 

Please note that a public session for briefs and opinions has been added on 

Wednesday, May 29, from 9:30 a.m. In addition, the public session scheduled for 1:30 p.m. 

on Wednesday, May 29 will begin at 1 p.m. 
 

The public sessions will be webcast live and recorded at: ville.montreal.qc.ca/consultation-

prebudgetaire-2025. 
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